

Traditions In Excellence

To: Charlie Glaes and the Board of Education

From: Tonya Nash

Re: 2014/2015 Preschool

For the last 14 school years, Vicksburg has operated a very successful half day, four day per week preschool experience for 4 year olds. The funding of this program has remained flat for the duration of our operation, not allowing for Vicksburg to expand. However, this year's (2014/15) funding has seen a significant increase allowing us to enhance our preschool component.

I would recommend that Vicksburg pilot three classrooms of full day, five day per week preschool for 2014/15. This would allow us an opportunity to evaluate how these arrangements impact learning and also to see if the funding will remain in place going forward.